[image: ]· A little humor from the ASAR office: 
· Applying For A Job 
There are three people applying for the same job. One is a mathematician, one a statistician, and one a CFO. The interviewing committee first calls in the mathematician. They say "we have only one question. What is 500 plus 500?" The mathematician, without hesitation, says "1000." The committee sends him out and calls in the statistician. When the statistician comes in, they ask the same question. The statistician ponders the question for a moment, and then answers "1000... I'm 95% confident." He is then also thanked for his time and sent on his way. When the CFO enters the room, he is asked the same question: "what is 500 plus 500?" The CFO replies, "What would you like it to be?" They hire the CFO.
HHHHMMMMMM…. Does this sound familiar???

· Information related to job openings provided by Pam Rutland
· Principal vacancy – Salamanca City School District – Application materials are available on the district’s website www.salamancany.org
· Middle School Principal and Director of Health, PE and Athletics – Materials are available at http://www.amherstschools.org/jobs.cfm?cat=6
· Middle School Assistant Principal – West Seneca School District – Materials are available at www.wscschools.org

· Cashing in vacation days
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Please fill out the vacation cash-in form located on the asarrochester.com website under FORMS.  Civil Service forms should be sent to Colleen Clark and Certificated should be sent to Sue Maxwell.

· Congratulations to the following Principals for being chosen as Lead Principals for the STLE-D Grant:  
· Michele Liguori-Alampi, T’Hani Pantoja, Carmine Peluso, Jay Piper, Denise Rainey, and Pamela Rutland

· Superintendent’s Conference Day update
· Please remember that the district based superintendent’s conference day has moved from April 27th to May 1st.  More information will be coming from CO soon.

· Updates related to ASAR travel from Tim Wagner:
· This is to inform you that the last day to access ASAR Professional Development and Travel Funds for the 2014 – 2015 academic year is March 31, 2015.  Please note that all requests as well as transfer requests need to be received by the deadline.  This includes any requests for reimbursements for travel and professional development through July 31, 2015.  
Note that July is a swing month – PD and Travel in the month of July can either be covered by this year’s allocation via a Travel Advance Request submitted by 3/31/15 OR They can be covered by the 2015 – 2016 allocation but you would have to pay that yourself and then get reimbursed sometime in August after we receive our new allocation for the 2015 – 2016 academic year.  The travel advance form can be found on the ASAR website www.asarrochester.com under forms.  I have also attached a form for your convenience.  If you have any questions, please contact me via email.  Thanx, Tim Wagner
	
· Article(s) of interest:
· New Teachers' Academic Ability on the Rise, N.Y. Study Shows – 
http://www.edweek.org/ew/articles/2015/03/04/more-top-students-join-teaching-ranks-in.html
· Bolgen Vargas accuses school board of retaliation - http://www.democratandchronicle.com/story/news/2015/03/04/vargas-school-board-lawsuit-retaliation/24372241/
· A Charter School Rally Duels With Teachers’ Unions in Albany - http://www.nytimes.com/2015/03/05/nyregion/a-charter-school-rally-duels-with-teachers-unions-in-albany.html?ref=education
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